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DCSE Policy & Procedures Unit
Policy Update
PPU 08-03-002
Date: March 5, 2008
SUBJECT: NCLD and CPLD Screen Field Update
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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127.

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov
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This Policy Update is to notify staff to use “DRI” — Drivers License (STD Operator) in the
License Type field when updating the NCP License Detail Screen (NCLD) or CP License
Detail Screen (CPLD) with the CP or NCP driver’s license information. When staff populates
“DRI” from the license type description table on the NCLD screen, a data match for the

automated MVD lien is created.
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